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Research Update – November 2007

With 2007 coming to a close we’d like to update everyone on the progress of both the Cure Tay-Sachs Foundation’s and our impact on Tay-Sachs research.
Since our creation in June, 2007 through the end of November, 2007 the Cure Tay-Sachs Foundation has been able to raise $278,000.   Every penny of that money will be dedicated to funding the research that shows promise to treat or cure Tay-Sachs disease.    

In November, 2007 the Cure Tay-Sachs Foundations was able to issue its first grant.   A $50,000 grant was made to the National Tay-Sachs and Allied Disease Association (NTSAD) earmarked for the Tay-Sachs Gene Therapy Consortium.    We are hoping that funding the consortium through the NTSAD will reduce administrative costs and elevate the NTSAD’s profile in the research community.     A healthy and effective NTSAD is good for everyone that wishes to see a cure for Tay-Sachs disease.    

The Tay-Sachs Gene Therapy Consortium continues to show very promising results.    The life span of the GM1 mice is nearly too normal levels.   While the mice are not functioning normally – they are living much longer.    That is clearly the first step toward finding a cure.    The Gene Therapy research has advanced to naturally occurring GM1 and GM2 cat colonies with continued promising results.    The treated cats show significant improvement over untreated cats in both the GM1 and GM2 trials.    The research team is very pleased with their progress to date.   

The Tay-Sachs Gene Therapy Consortium is already working with the National Institute of Health (NIH) to apply for a research grant.    An approved grant would help reduce the financial load on foundations like ours that are battling so hard to keep the research moving forward.   An approved NIH grant might also allow the research to be expanded and expedited. 


The CTSF has made remarkable progress and people and media outlets are taking notice.   Our donations have come from 30 different states and from over 1,000 donors.    We have been on both local and national television programs and featured in newspaper articles in three states to date.    We have created a grass roots campaign that is raising funds and awareness to beat a disease that today is ALWAYS fatal in children.    We even got Ohio Governor Ted Strickland to declare November to be Tay-Sachs Awareness Month in Ohio.     In 2008 we will attempt to have a National Tay-Sachs Awareness Month.    

Our impact continues to spread and we are clearly on the right track to end Tay-Sachs disease.    We are most grateful to our volunteers and donors who have made such a huge difference in the Tay-Sachs world.   We have advanced science towards a CURE.    Our work will one day save kids lives.   


